

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214

Newsletter

www.bloominggreensschool.com

It is more blessed to give than to receive. (Acts 20:35)

Blooming Greens is going all out again, to do one of the things we do best; enhance the plight of the less privileged within our community. On the 4th of December the school is having an Art exhibition/charity funfair. The proceeds will be going towards the Childhood Cancer for children. This is just the start at saving a life!! We encourage parents to grab a table for #5000 which goes towards charity for the exhibition of personal wares.

The school is committed to giving back to the society recognising, embracing the act of compassion and knowing how much our token can support a future for the children.

The children in school are equally thrilled; knowing their Art work will be exhibited and sold providing their own small contribution.

Save the date, make it a date at Blooming Greens, stay back, take part, join us in a fun packed afternoon on Monday the 4th of December. Better still win one

of our prizes!!!!!

papers.

Friday 24th, will mark a special inaugural ceremony to celebrate our new Blooming Greens prefects. An awesome experience for the children at last... The assembly will in addition, welcome the patron of the Childhood Cancer

programme who will be delivering a short talk, to enlighten the children on the reality of this topic.

The end of term examinations start on Monday the 27th of November and the children have been encouraged to take study books home for revision, in preparation for positive examination scores. There will be no clubs next week. We encourage parents to provide continued support at this time, ensuring the children get enough sleep; feeling refreshed and ready to sit for the Exam

The term will come to a close on Tuesday 12th of December with a school Xmas Carol production. Yet again, we look forward to parents joining in to

celebrate in the end of year festivities.

On a final note, at this time of the year, let us open our hearts to provide that tiny ray of hope for however long it may be......send in your donations, better still, buy a raffle ticket.

Your contribution will go a long way to saving a child's life. Health is Wealth. Make that positive act of generosity, don't hesitate. Make your Donation now!

The formal closure of term ends with Parents conference on the 8th of

December between 9.00am - 1.00pm.

Blooming Greens School wish our parents along with well-wishers a Blessed Merry Christmas and Peaceful New Year.



Mags Saba **Head Teacher**

Word of the Week 'Benevolent' Colour of the week







Buy a ticket for children cancer











Christmas Carol Production









SUSAN House = 388
JOSEPH House = 359

KINGS House = 30

BLOOM House = 278